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Upcoming Dates: 

2019 

TERM 1 
 

Fri 29th March 

Marevllous Me Incursion 

(F/Buddies) 

 

Tues 2nd April 

School Cross Country 

(9:15am start) 

 

Wed 3rd April 

Reward Activity 

 

Fri 5th April 

Last Day Term 1 

Easter Hat Parade - 9am 

 

 

Principal: 

Anthea Lagadinos 

 

Assistant Principal: 

Christopher Cox NEWSLETTER #8 Monday25th March 2019 

 

 

 

Robbie Noggler from the Victorian Police visited 

our school on Thursday the 21st of March on 

Harmony Day. He talked to the Foundation to Year 

2 Students and showed videos and answered 

questions about: Stranger Danger, Internet/ Cyber 

Safety, Road Safety and more. 

 

We cannot thank Robbie enough for teaching our 

students how to be safe and proactive about their 

physical and emotional wellbeing. 

 

 



 

 

Easter Raffle tickets have been sent home 

 

The raffle will be drawn at assembly on 

Friday 5th April. 2019 

 

Lots of amazing prizes up for grabs! 

We are also collecting donations of Easter Eggs so we are 

hoping all families could donate an Easter Item for our Easter 

Raffle.  Please leave your Easter donations at the General Office. 

 
Thank you from the Fundraising Team 

 

 

Due to a  fast  and busy approaching end of term our SPECIAL LUNCH DAY has been postponed to 

week 2 of Term 2. 

 

This will be a PIZZA DAY. The cost will be $7.00 and includes 

 

 2 slices of pizza 

 Can of soft drink 

 Icypole 

 

Also as end of term is near our  Occasional Food Day will be the last Friday of school (April 5th). 

There will be many sweet treats available so please bring along a few extra coins for a treat. 

 

Thank you for the many donations of bread and milo for the Breakfast Club. Any donations of 

margarine would be greatly appreciated. Without your generous donations we would not be able to 

run the program so thank you. 

 

Susie Harvey 

Canteen manager 



 

 

Grade Student Reason for Award 

Foundation P  

Mrs Pfeiffer 
 Amity Hancocks  

For her fluency with her sight words and the numbers to 20. Well done 
Amity! Keep this learning continuing!  

Foundation M  

Miss Mahar 
Olivia Milla 

Olivia is an outstanding and focused learner in FM. In English, Olivia is an 

excellent reader, can write and recognise many high frequency words. In 

Maths, Olivia can count to 100 and knows many places where she can find 

numbers around her. 

1/2C 

Mr Cleeland 
Sonny Stokoe   

For completing a successful fortnight of swimming lessons. Not only did 
Sonny excel in the water, he also travelled to and from the pool in an 
organised and respectful manner. Congratulations Sonny. 

1/2K 

Miss West 
 Mila Budimir For helping others inside and outside of the classroom. Well done! 

1/2W 

Mrs Walker 

Ethan Price 

  

Being prepared to problem solve during lunchtime.  
He showed a willingness to talk with and listen to a peer when they had a 
different point of view about the roles they would play in a game.  
It was wonderful to hear that Ethan had found a way to solve this problem by 
άPausing, Planning and then Proceeding.έ  
Congratulations, Ethan! 

3/4G 

Mr Grazotis 
Darcy Berry   

For the attitude and energy you bring to school each day. Every single 

morning, you come to school with a smile on your face. These feelings and 

attitudes fill your peers and bring life and energy to our classroom. Darc, 

keep bringing that energy and excitement to school each day and let that 

seep into your learning! Well done. 

3/4T 

Mr Teague 
 Kevin Shwe Hla Yi  

For an amazing start to your time at Bell Park North PS. YouΩre an 
enthusiastic learner and have a fantastic ability to engage others in your 
successes. Well done and keep up wonderful attitude, Kevin. 

5/6C 

Mrs Carey 
 Lachlan Camilleri  

For his engagement and contributions in class this week. I have enjoyed 
hearing what you have to say and reading your work. Keep it up! 

5/6H 

Mr Harmon 
 Amelia Carter  

For being a kind and responsible class member.  Amelia has produced terrific 
work this term, especially in Writing.   Great job Amelia!! 

5/6T 

Mrs Thomas 
 Jamie Patti  

For continually following our classroom expectations and quietly completing 
all set tasks. 

Well done and keep it up, Jamie! 

PE 

Mr Gibson 
 Amelia Hancocks  

For the time and effort she put into improving her balance in Gymnastics.  
Keep up the fantastic work Amelia.   

Multi-Modal Literacies. 

Mr Skipworth 
 Nicholas Psihomanis 

For working hard on completing his set work and undertaking accurate 
research. 

LOTE 

Mrs Mandekic 
 Abolfazl Rasouli  

For the outstanding effort he makes to participate and understand Japanese 
lessons. Abolfazl attempts every task with determination and skill.  

Arts 

Mr Gibson 
Olivia Alberts   

For experimenting with cutting and folding paper techniques when designing 
her collage.  

Weekly Awards 

Week Ending 22nd March, 2019 


